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In accordance with sub. 9(d) of the Senate Policy on Student Appeals, Rights and 
Discipline, if a student does not appeal a decision of the AMS or the SGPS Judicial 
Committee in which the sanction is a recommendation that a student be required to 
withdraw from the University, that sanction shall take effect only after it has been 
approved by the Senate Committee on Non-Academic Discipline (SONAD). 
 
During the academic session September 1, 2007 to August 30, 2008, no such 
recommendation was submitted to SONAD for review and approval. 
 
 
2007-2008 SONAD Membership:
C. Adair, AMS designate 
M. Brown, Student Senator (B.Sc. (Eng) ’10) 
A. Farzam-Kia, President SGPS (until March 31, 2008) 
J. Manzanilla, Rector 
R. Mezciems, University Registrar 
G. Moore, (Chair) University Secretariat 
P.Osanic, Faculty of Law/School of Business  
H. Smith, Dispute Resolution (Secretary) 
J. Welsh, President SGPS (from April 1, 2008) 
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